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“ZIl™ B cGiendale Protective Technologies, Inc.

Member of the Bilsom Group

June 6. 1994
NIOSH Docket Office
Robert A. Taft Laboratoies
Mail Stop C34
4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45226

Dear Sir:

Glendale Protective Technologies, Inc., a manufacturer of respiratory protective devices, requests
to make an appearance at the public hearing on June 23-24 in Washington, DC to make oral
comments on NIOSH Proposed Rule 42 CFR 84 on Respiratory Protective Devices.

Glendale will be represented by the undersigned. Thank you for the opportunity to participate in
the rulemaking process.

Sincerely,

baa. fobon

Jay A. Parker

Marketing / New Product Development Manager - Respiratory

JUN 8 1994

5300 Region Court * Lakeland, FL 33801 * Telephone: (813) 687-7266 / FAX: (813) 687-0431




